Do You Know Where Your Student Is?

For the safety of our children and the effective ministry to them, it is our expectation that ALL kids in the
church building during service times will participate in either Life Bible Study groups or Worship on

Sundays and scheduled programming on Wednesdays.

- Parents should assume responsibility for making sure their kids are attending Life Bible Study or
appropriate programming for which they are on campus.

- Kids in hallways or meeting places within the church, but not participating will be asked to
participate.

- Kids in other parts of the campus will not be pursued. However, any child who causes a
distraction or is in an unauthorized area will be asked to go to scheduled programming or the
Worship Center.

- Kids should not be involved in Fitness Center activities during 6:30 — 8:30pm on Wednesday.
This includes the gym, weight room or racquetball courts. Of course, scheduled programming
for kids is an exception.

- If you are having difficulty getting your son/daughter to attend services, please let a member of

the staff know. We're here to help!

Please talk with your son/daughter regularly to make sure they know these expectations. Please don’t

just assume they go to class.



